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For more Info about other Upcoming Events, Check out….. 
Car Show, Cruise-In & Race Calendar - Roddin' & Racin' (roddinaz.com)  
Cruisin' AZ (google.com) 

            

Hello everyone. I hope this note finds you all happy and healthy and you had a great Memorial 
Day Holiday. Ruth was up in Seattle helping our oldest son find a house to buy and I was at our 
daughters in Phoenix eating delicious BBQ steaks. I think I had more fun.  
 
        I am happy to announce our newest members,  Don & Bonnie McDonald. They completed 
their requirements and were voted in at the last meeting. Congratulations and welcome. The fun-
ny part is, after they were voted in we handed them $300. What were we thinking? The back sto-
ry is. We were talking at the meeting about a car show that was being put on for an eight year old 
girl named Hailie, who  is suffering with terminal brain cancer. A motion was brought up to do-
nate club money for the little girl and we decided on $100 check. After that someone asked, can 
we pass a hat? Well we didn’t have a large enough hat, but I had a large tin can. Within a few 
minutes, we had collected $208.00 and I have to say, I couldn’t be more proud of the OTHG. 
Thank you to everyone that donated. Every little bit helps the people in need. This is where Don 
and Bonnie come in. They had said earlier that they were going to attend the show so we gave 
them the money to give it to the right people. Also two of our members were picked by Hailie 
herself to receive plaques for their cars. Congratulations to them as well. 
 
      July 22, we had over 30 people enjoy a Putt at Ronnie’s Cafe hosted by Larry and Theresa 
Way. As always, the food was in large portions and very tasty. After the breakfast the Way’s had 
made reservations to tour the car museum at Sanderson Ford for anyone that wanted to attend. 
Not bad for a Thursday morning Putt. 
    
    Remember that Pat needs us to pick a local charity to support the Christmas Party auction at 
the June meeting. There are three charities that will be mentioned in the Business Meeting Agen-
da. 
 
    Well that’s about it from the Prez. See you at the June meeting. 
 
                            Prez Russ 
 

**REMEMBER - there will be NO MEETING in JULY  

 
 
                                                    
 

 

https://roddinaz.com/events/
https://sites.google.com/view/cruisinaz
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If you need more places to go and things to see: 

MIXTECA Cruise-in  67th Ave & Bell Rd  Glendale Saturday nights  

WESTGATE (a Nancy Perry event) Wednesday nights starting at 5 pm  STARTS SEPTEMBER 18 

K-MART CRUISE NIGHT:  Every Saturday night, 1445 S. Power Road, Mesa.  Starting August 6th from 4-8 p.m.                                                         

Hosted by Arizona Veteran Rodders.. 

SPEEDWAY MOTORS : 1st Saturday every month (NOT JANUARY) Open House 8701 McDowell Rd Tolleson                                   

9 am –12 noon 

CHECK the RODDIN’ ARIZONA free paper for a lot of great info on other shows and events   

 

 

     Cruzin News-N-Views is the official publication of the Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix.  Opinions expressed in this 

newsletter are those of the author and/or editor, not necessarily those of the Club or its members. 

  All material contained herein is released for publication providing credit is given to the Over the Hill Gang-

Phoenix, and/or author and remuneration is made if it is to be used in a profit-making publication. 

  Articles, suggestions, ideas, etc. are solicited and encouraged for publication and the Editor reserves the right 

to edit and publish those articles felt to be in the best interest of the Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix. 

  The Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix is a “street-rod” or “custom” based organization, limited to 1972 or older hobby 

cars. It’s primary objective is to promote the sport of Street Rodding. 

  The Over the Hill Gang-Phoenix has a Business Meeting on the first Wednesday of each month at , Denny’s      

2717 W Bell Rd. Phoenix Az 85054 

There is no Business Meeting in the month of July. 

Birthdays 

JUNE 

 Walter Haan       June 2           Margaret Maione    June 24 

 Art Thomas         June 7         Jim Dalton                June 28 

 Mike Arney          June 10         Gary Aden               June 30 
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Upcoming Events  
•  June 7 - The Cruz’n the Rim Car Show, Saturday, 9am to 3pm, at Frontier Park, 650 North 9th Place, Show 

Low, AZ.  
•  June 21 – 12th Annual Classic Car Show & Craft Show, Saturday ,9am to 2pm, at Pronghorn Ranch,  
                                   7051 North Antelope Meadows Drive, Prescott Valley, AZ  
•  No OTHG July Business Meeting  
•  No 2nd Saturday at Vintage Parts of Arizona June thru August  
•  Pavilions will be closed for the summer  
 
 2025 Monthly Breakfasts  
 
• Saturday, June 21 – Roadmasters – Need Volunteers – TBD  
• Saturday, August 17 – Roadmasters – Need Volunteers - TBD  
• Saturday, September 21 – Roadmasters – Need Volunteers - TBD  

    Good Thoughts  & Good Vibes 

Hi everyone …..this is a new little “spot” in our newsletter. This is to share or request Good Thoughts 

and Good Vibes for anyone in this club who may need it or want to let us know they are doing ok.  

We are all friends and some of us don’t always make the meetings…. And we don’t always see each 

other….so I thought it would be nice to have this spot to let people know if you need some Good 

Thoughts & Good Vibes...OR have some GOOD News / Vibes you want to share with everyone! 

Please know that I will never put anything here unless you ask me to…. You can call / text or email me. 

This month we have three people I’m asking you to keep in your thoughts and send good vibes ….. 

•  Sharon Murray is home & doing better….please continue to keep her AND Phil in your thoughts…. 

• Andy Yex is having a heart procedure (watchman device) on this Tuesday 6/3…. 

•  Curt Lewis’ mom  

 **If anyone else needs some good vibes and thoughts please reach out to me  


